
Attention Parents: 

 

Since introducing Google Apps for Education two years ago, we have 

provisioned almost 38,000 student accounts. With those accounts, 

Brevard’s students have played a role in creating more than 100,000 

documents, 7500 spreadsheets, 5500 drawings, 25,000 slide decks, and 

almost 3000 surveys. Brevard’s Google Apps-using students and 

teachers have uploaded more than 80,000 files to their online storage 

spaces. 

 
 After consulting a number of classroom teachers, principals, directors, 

and others, we are pleased to announce a shift in our Google Apps 

Account Provisioning Procedures. To start the 2014-2015 school year, 

we will be issuing Google Apps accounts to all students in grades 3-12 

unless a parent expressly asks us to restrict their child’s access to the 

tools. 

 

 
 The Cloud Collaboration Permission Form is being replaced by a new 

Google Apps for Education Opt-Out Form. 


